THE 2007 RECREATION ACTION PLAN WAS FILED WITH THE
FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATION COMMISSION (FERC) ON
DECEMBER 26, 2007 AND IS AWAITING APPROVAL.

UPON APPROVAL, PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 1 OF

DOUGLAS COUNTY WILL IMPLEMENT THE MEASURES
APPROVED BY FERC.
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December 26, 2007

The Honorable Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street N.E.

Washington, D.C. 20426

Re:  Wells Hydroelectric Project 2149
2007 Recreation Action Plan Update

Dear Secretary Bose,

Public Utility District No.1 of Douglas County (Douglas PUD), Washington, operates the
Wells Hydroelectric Project under Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC)
License 2149. A 1982 Amendment to FERC License 2149 established a requirement for
Douglas PUD to update the 1967 Public Use Plan entitled "Wells Recreation Plan” every
five years thereafter. Douglas PUD provided Recreation Action Plan Updates in 1987,
1992, 1997 and 2002. This plan entitled “2007 Recreation Action Plan Update™ is the
sixth and final plan to be submitted subsequent to the 1982 amendment to FERC License
2149,

If you have any questions on this document, please contact Darrin Sexton, 509-881-2388,
or Gordon Brett, 509-881-2242.

Sincerely,

Do Bt

Gordon Brett
Property Supervisor

c Robert W. Clubb, Ph.D.
Darrin Sexton
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